
 

 

 

 

ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 11 

24th March 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are so pleased to see signs of spring weather and the children have really enjoyed going 
on the field at both play and lunchtimes. We really are lucky with our school grounds. Although 
the sun has been shining, we would still like the children to bring coats to school as it can be 
quite cool at playtimes and we also know how unpredictable the weather can be! 
 
Uniform – I appreciate that some parents will be looking to buy summer uniform over the 
coming weeks ahead of the summer term. As you are aware we are changing to navy with our 
new logo but I am pleased to inform you that the transition to navy blue and white gingham 
summer dresses for girls can commence this school year.  
 
In assembly this morning the following children were awarded with Headteacher awards –  
 
Mercury – Sienna for trying hard to listen carefully and great effort with all challenges. 
 
Venus – Sophie for being a great team player and helping others showing love and care. 
 
Earth – Alfie F for great effort in his learning of fractions in maths this week. 
 
Mars – Vedaant for taking pride and ownership in the presentation of his work. 

Jupiter – James P for showing great enthusiasm and effort in his learning. 

Saturn – Rinan for working hard at improving his work and trying his best. 

Neptune – Sofia C for showing increased maturity and always being helpful, polite and 
respectful around school. 

TEAM POINTS – We have a tie between Ouse and Foss, so congratulations to them both. The 
winners for this half term will be announced next Monday. 
  
Collective Worship Ambassadors will be leading a short Easter assembly on Friday 4th April at 
9am. The children will be working with me over this week and next to prepare and practice. If 
your child is in this group then you are more than welcome to join us, thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Diary Dates: 
Tuesday 25th March – Year 3 Stone Age Day and parents invited @ 2.30pm 
Wednesday 26th March 9am – Yoyo whole school assembly 
Friday 28th March – Year 5 Egyptian Day and parents invited @ 2.30pm 
Monday 31st March - Y3 Trumpets spring performance @ 2.30pm 
Friday 4th April – PTA Film night until 5.15pm– more details to follow 
Friday 4th April - Year 6 cardboard arcade  
SCHOOL RE OPENS for summer term on TUESDAY 22nd APRIL  
 

A message from Escrick Playing Fields Association 

  
We have our annual 'Big Clean' on Sunday 6th April from 10am-12pm.  We plan to get the 
park all spick and span for the summer.  All are welcome to help us mend and refurbish some 
of the equipment, get the wooded area tidy and generally give the whole place a good 
clean.  Please bring gardening tools, working gloves and buckets and brushes for 
scrubbing.  Plenty for adults and children to be getting on with.  There will be hot drinks and 
cakes for all volunteers! 
  
For queries please contact Paul Britton at playing.fields@escrick.org or on 07976 934370. 
 
 
With best wishes, 

 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried- 

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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